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The freedom to expose cruelty in all its forms, should continue to be a constitutional right in 
Australia. In China, authorities show little tolerance for those who speak out over scandals the 
government would rather keep hidden. In India journalists who seek the Right To Information are 
killed. In Turkey, those who want to expose injustice are imprisoned. This should not be the future 
for the nation of Australia. This 'Aggag' law is nothing more than an attempt to silence and punish 
those who wish to expose cruelty rather than punish those who commit these acts. Please reject 
the 'Aggag' law in order to avoid becoming like countries where the freedom to speak is denied. 
 


